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Revised Kahnawà:ke Animal Control Law 
Feedback Report available for viewing 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 21, Tsothóhrha/December 2023) The Kahnawà:ke 
Legislative Commission wishes to inform the community that the Feedback 
Report for the Kahnawà:ke Animal Control Law has been revised to reflect 
feedback from two kiosks that were held on July 25 and August 1, 2023. 
That feedback was not included in the original Feedback Report that was 
posted on the Community Decision Making & Review Process website on 
October 18, 2023.  
 
To access the Revised Feedback Report, please click here.  
 
The community will be informed when the next Review Process Hearing 
date for the Kahnawà:ke Animal Control Law has been set in the New 
Year. 
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For information on the Law, please contact: 
Ryan Montour ryan.montour@mck.ca - Phone: 450-632-7500 or 
Robyn Montour robyn.montour@mck.ca - Phone: 450-632-0635 
 
For further information on the Process, please contact: 
kls@mck.ca - Phone: 450-632-7500 
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